
 

 

 

 

 

 
DEPARTMENT SCHOOL OF PHARMACY  

NOTICE 
__________________________________________________________________________ 

No: AJU/SOHAS/187/24    Date 20th August 2024 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

It is hereby notified to all the students of School of Pharmacy that we are planning to 

conduct an Industrial Visit under CARVAAN 2024 to HIBROW HEALTHCARE PVT. 

LTD, Kanchipuram, Tamil Nadu from 16th-22nd October 2024. Including this we 

also planned for an academic tour to various places of historical importance in 

Mysore and Bangalore to explore the Indian heritage as well as the diversifying 

culture. Interested students may register their name with their class coordinators. 

The detail expenses and all about the rules and regulations of the Industrial Visit will 

be notified shortly in upcoming circular. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dean 

School of Pharmacy 

Copy to  
Office of the Registrar 
IQAC 
Class Coordinators 
Academic Coordinator 
ERP Coordinator 
In charge website 

  Office Record 
Student Whatsapp group 

 


